
CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH HAZARD ASSESSMENT

TITLE 27, CALIFORNIA CODE OF REGULATIONS

PROPOSITION 65

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION ON 1,3-
DICHLOROPROPENE

April 9, 2021

At the request of the Dow Chemical Company, OEHHA hereby extends the request for 
information on 1,3-dichloropropene that will inform OEHHA’s development of a safe 
harbor level for this chemical. The request for information will now close on 
Wednesday, May 26, 2021. 

Because of limited in-office staffing during the COVID-19 emergency, OEHHA strongly 
recommends that submissions be made electronically via e-mail or through our website 
at https://oehha.ca.gov/comments rather than in paper form.  Comments submitted in 
paper form can be mailed or delivered in person to the address below, but delays may 
occur if staff are unable to timely access them.

All non-electronic submissions should be directed to:

Tyler Saechao
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
1001 I Street, 12th Floor 
P. O. Box 4010 
Sacramento, California 95812-4010 
Telephone: 916-445-6900

https://oehha.ca.gov/comments

